
The library will be closing for the Spring Break holiday at 5pm today. Starting on Monday, 
March 23rd the library will be physically closed to the public.  We will however still be able to 
provide assistance in the following ways: 
 
ASSISTANCE:  If you need assistance the library staff is available to assist you through: 
 

1. EMAIL – you can email us individually: 
 
Olivia Bailey – Resource Sharing and Circulation Services   (573) 592-5247    
Grogan - Director of Library Services   (573) 592- 5245 
Kathy Renner - Electronic Access and Resources   (573) 592- 5248 
Lisa Williams – Technical Services & Cataloging   (573) 592-5378 
 
OR you can email Reeves.Library@westminster-mo.edu or IL2Go@westminster-mo.edu 

 
2. TEXT  573-260-5180 

 
3. ONLINE CHAT from the library web site  

 
4. PHONE (see phone numbers above) 

 
RESOURCES:  Online library resources are available 24/7 from the website:  
http://library.westminster-mo.edu  
 
MOBIUS and interlibrary loan will be available on a limited basis as many libraries across the 
state and nation are following the same guidelines.  However, the library staff can work with 
you to identify alternative sources from our in-house and online collections.  If you are on 
campus we will use the lockers in the south HZ entry as temporary pick up locations for in-
house materials. 
 
STUDY & WORK SPACE:  If you are on campus, the Hazel Wing is available 24/7 as a space to 
work and study.  Just use the keypad on the south Hazel Wing door. To help encourage safe 
social distancing seating and furnishings have been rearranged to support individual work.  
 
See our web page on services while closed and Facebook page or additional information.   
Please contact me with any questions, concerns, or suggestions. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Angela Grogan, Dir. of Library Services 

 
 

 


